Queen City Sertoma Club
Springfield, MO

June 4, 2013
Dear Paige and Jim:

Congratulations! On behalf of Queen City Sertoma Club, we are proud to honor you as our Service to
Mankind Award recipients for 2013. Service to Mankind is Sertoma’s highest honor, given to
individuals outside of the Sertoma Community who exhibit the same high standards of community
service and volunteer spirit as Sertomans aspire to.

Queen City Club member, Virginia Altis nominated you for this year’s award and your work in our
community makes you wonderful recipients. We would be honored if you can join us on June 21** for
our annual Awards Banquet so that we may recognize your dedication to service in our community.

Best Regards;

Christy Townsend
Awards Chair - Queen City Sertoma Club

Phope 417-581-2348 (daytime office #)
© 417-861-8845 (cell)
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